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Attachment to BWSC-103 
Buckley & Mann Site 

Norfolk, Massachusetts 
MassDEP RTN: 2-3000173 

 
This revised release notification form is being submitted to document the detection of antimony, cadmium, and 
2-methylnaphthalene in soil samples above Reportable Concentrations for Category S-1 soil (RCS-1) during 
sampling activities conducted on March 12, 2018 in the Carbonizer Lagoon at the former Buckley & Mann Site. 
These exceedances were documented in a laboratory data report dated March 22, 2018. These detections do not 
represent a new reporting condition, since metals and PAHs are already the focus of the existing Release Tracking 
Number (RTN). However, they are being added to the existing RTN in the interest of completeness and 
transparency. 
 


